STREAM\LINE B\

WYOMING VALLEY SANITARY AUTHORITY NEWSLETTER

Just a
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from Convenient Access

Wyoming Valley Sanitary
Authority reminds residents
that convenient access to
customer payment locations,
municipal updates, and
advance publication of the
Authority’s Board Meeting
agendas remain accessible in
the Red Alert [section of our
homepage at wvsa.org.

As Children Can Attest... lllegal Dumping:
If You’ve Seen it, Please

Our Environment Needs Our Help W 7;

Outside and surrounded by nature, many children become innate scientists,
seemingly propelled to explore and experience our natural environment.

And, many of them do so with relish — basking in the sights, sounds and Have you seen illegal dumping

scents of the outdoors. into our local waterways or
pollution discharge to our

Our natural environment provides copious opportunities for discovery, streams and creeks? To report

inquisition, and conversant problem solving. Many children are also quite these issues, please contact

our Stormwater Management
Division at 570-825-9483 or
visit our website at wvsa.org/

receptive to learning about stormwater management, often sharing their
perspectives on how we can protect our local waterways and improve

the environment. stormwater-management
. . . L (Report lllicit Discharges),
Wyoming Valley Sanitary Authority’s Stormwater Management Division where you can submit a form

plays a vital role, too, hosting outdoor educational events and challenging and attach related images.
inquisitive minds to share suggestions and solutions that may foment a
better environment and futuristic climate.

To see an example of this, scan the code
and view a recently produced public
outreach and education video. This
video and others are funded via the
stormwater management fee, which
continually supports our local
municipalities’ ability to meet

governing stormwater mandates. :

) WYOMING VALLEY

@ SANITARY AUTHORITY

\_/ Together, we put water in its place.




The Clean Way!

Wyoming Valley Sanitary Authority’s (WVSA) Stormwater Management
Division reminds residents about the importance of properly managing
melting snow on surfaces. Stormwater runoff comes in many forms,
including thawing snow that can easily infiltrate into local storm drains
while carrying pollutants and high volumes of water into nearby
streams, our river, and other waterways.

Letting it snow the clean way calls for piling snow onto areas providing
the most opportunity for ground infiltration and where water doesn’t
pond, such as lawns. Also, an early sweep or shoveling of dry, powdery
snow will help prevent the need for an abundance of deicers containing
chloride that could be toxic to wildlife and plants.

Residents are also encouraged to avoid piling snow on top of storm
drains or near water bodies and to clear any snow that may have landed
onto neighboring drains. For more information on stormwater
management and best practices for residents, visit <

wvsa.org/stormwater-management.

about Services or Billing?

Our representatives are available Monday - Friday,
8AM=-4PM (Sanitary - 570-820-9872) and
7AM - 3PM (Stormwater - 570-825-3416).

UPCOMING EVENTS

WVSA Board of Directors Meetings 2023
Tuesday, January 17
Tuesday, February 21

For more information on WVSA and its services

TueSday! MarCh 21 Para mas informacion sobre WVSA vy sus servicios
Business Office: Sanitary & Stormwater
Dates subject to change. 570-820-9872 Divisions: 570-825-3416

Visit wvsa.org/upcoming-events

visit wvsa.org | follow us o



